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Hello,

As a new Chief Audit Executive working in the IIA Salem Chapter area, we want to 
congratulate you on your new appointment and welcome you to the area. 

We hope that you are already familiar with the IIA, but if not, below are some of the 
highlights of what our chapter can offer and contact information if you want to 
become more involved and informed. 

Our volunteer Board helps set the tone and the direction of the chapter for the year. 
Every year there are numerous opportunities to help if you feel the inclination to 
give back to your community. Being a part of this volunteer team also provides a 
great way to network with the dozens of other CAE’s in your area. Here is the link to 
your current board membership: 
https://chapters.theiia.org/salem/About/Pages/default.aspx

Each year we try to provide monthly luncheon trainings and at least 2 to 3 seminars 
that are at least 4 hours or more.  The current listing of up coming trainings can be 
found on our main page at: https://chapters.theiia.org/salem/Pages/default.aspx
Along with that, IIA Headquarters often has webinars that are free to members 
(https://na.theiia.org/training/eLearning/Pages/Webinars.aspx). 

You also have opportunities to take part in leadership courses as a part of the 
Executive Development training provided by the IIA. 
https://na.theiia.org/training/Pages/Vision-University-Program-Details.aspx

We understand how busy your new role can be, but the Chapter wouldn’t be 
successful without it’s volunteer group. You don’t have to be a board member to 
help out. Even volunteering to help coordinate one event or providing input on a 
great speaker that you know about is appreciated. 

Also, the Chapter’s monthly news letter incorporates all this information, making it 
readily available with the latest news and training. 

If you have yet to experience the benefits of an IIA membership, we hope that you 
will consider joining us in your future endeavors. 

We look forward to hearing (Chapter291@iiachapters.org ) from you,  

Jason Robinson
President, Salem IIA
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